
DISCLOSURE OF PHYSICIANS OWNERSHIP

Welcome to Baylor Medical Center at Uptown. Baylor Medical Center at Uptown meets the Federal 
definition of a physician-owned hospital and a list of the hospital’s owners that are physicians (or their 
immediate family members) is available upon your request.

Baylor Medical Center at Uptown is committed to providing clinical excellence in a safe, attractive 
environment for you and your family members. We are proud that many of the physicians who 
practice here have chosen to have ownership in this hospital. Their ownership enables them to have a 
voice in the administration and policies of our hospital. This involvment helps to ensure the 
highest quality of care for you.

If you have any questions concerning this notice, please feel free to ask your physician or the Chief 
Executive Officer at Baylor Medical Center at Uptown.

We welcome you as a patient and value our relationship with you.

Thank you. 


